
 
 

24 July 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Open Education Day – Wednesday 7 August 2019 
A Sausage Sizzle Lunch 

 
As part of our school’s Open Education Day on Wednesday 7 August 2019 Year 6 parents & 
students will be cooking a sausage sizzle lunch. The funds from this sausage sizzle will help pay 
for the Year 6 Farewell that is held at Bankstown Sports Club. 
 
 
Please return order form to school with money enclosed by Thursday 1 August 2019 for catering 
purposes. 
 
All are welcome on our Open Day – Come along and enjoy the day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Lyndal Davis & Debbie Burke    Annette Wein 
Year 6 Teachers      Principal 
 
 
.................................................................................................................................................. 

 
Open Education Day - A Sausage Sizzle Lunch 

 
Family Name ________________________________ Class ____________________ 
Please indicate quantities: 
  

Sausage on a Roll  $3.50 each .  $________ 

Juice    $1.50 each   $________ 

Water    $1.50 each  $________ 

 
Total enclosed      $________ 
 
 
Please place in a separate envelope marked Sausage Sizzle and place in the drop box in the 
office. 


